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Provisions for Lines of Sight within School Buildings 
 
 
Background 
 
Maintaining lines of sight within school buildings is a proactive measure that provides 
added security and safety for both staff and students. 
 
Procedures 
 

1. In areas where staff and students interact, internal school structures that provide 
lines of sight, such as windows and glass door panels, will not be completely 
covered except for: 

a. Emergency situations; 
b. Pre-approved educational need for special events or lessons; 
c. Other situations authorized by administration for privacy reasons. 

 
2. If a staff member makes a request to have a line of sight blockage improved 

where they interact with students, the maintenance department will make every 
effort to fulfill the request with consideration of budget constraints. 
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